
   
  

 

 
 

 

  
  

 

 
 

 
 

 

  
 

 

 
  

 

 
 

January 19, 2011 

Mr. Robert Levin 
Globe Midwest Adjusters International 
25800 Northwestern Hwy. Ste. 885 
Southfield, MI 48075-8402 

Dear Bobby: 

We are writing this letter to thank you, once again, for your extraordinary work on behalf 
of the Jewish community. As a result of your efforts, we were able to maximize our 
insurance claim, and restore our beautiful Federation Building in a truly exceptional 
manner. 

It was a pleasure working with you throughout this process. We were so impressed by 
your deep knowledge of the insurance industry, your professionalism, and your 
dedication to our community. 

Again, thank you for your remarkable work. We are so grateful for your help. 

Sincerely, 

Scott Kaufman Douglas Etkin 
Chief Executive Officer United Jewish Foundation President 
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